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Retirement of Mr. Ernest Ashley Taylor, 
Former President of PLIPDECO

The Board of Directors, Management and Staff of
PLIPDECO extend congratulations to Mr. Ernest Ashley
Taylor on his retirement and thank him for 16 years of
dedicated service to the Corporation.

During his tenure, there were many developmental
changes which contributed to the Corporation's growth
and success. His leadership and invaluable contributions
have left an indelible mark on the Corporation.

As Mr. Taylor embarks on his well deserved retirement, we
thank him for his dedication and commitment to the
organization and wish him all the best in this new chapter
of his life.


